
Hi boys and girls! 
 
The Wild World of Animals Assembly yesterday was a lot of fun!  I learned a lot, and I hope you 
did, too.  We are very fortunate to have a wonderful PTO that always goes above-and-beyond 
to make our school a better place! 
 
Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I’ll see you on Monday. 
 
 


